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Dear Mr./Mrs.,

I am a scientific fellow at the department of "Deutsche Elektronen Synchrotron" (DESY) in Zeuthen. I am looking for a new activity, which I could start after the end of my current contract in May 2004. 

I started with the professional education as a graduate student at the Moscow State Engineering Physics Institute (Technical University). I studied Accelerator Technology with a specific focus on RF-engineering. My graduate degree thesis "Automatic Measurement Complex for Studying Electrodynamical Parameters of Accelerator Systems" was marked "excellent".

In the three years period with Berlin University of Technology I completed my dissertation "Beam Position Monitor for the TESLA-Spectrometer" (marked "excellent") under the supervision of Prof. Dr. H. Henke. It describes the research on and design of high precision cavity beam position monitors starting with analytical estimations and simulations and finishing with RF-measurements. This research work was supported by DESY and partially carried out in collaboration with experts from DESY.

Currently my task consists in preparing a beam test of the monitor, which I designed, at the ELBE-accelerator in Rossendorf.

It is now time for me to apply my knowledge in practice and to improve myself as an RF-engineer and physicist and hope that my application is of interest.

Looking forward to your answer, sincerely

Alexei Liapine

Appendix: CV, Publications, References.
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